
          

P.O. Box 484 
Loveland, CO 80539  
 
Federal  Tax ID #84-0852672 
Colorado Tax ID #98-05850 
 
 
March 6, 2023 
 
Dear Community Member, 
 
On July 14, 2023 Philo will hold our 18th Annual Women’s Amateur Golf Tournament.  The 
proceeds from this event fund our annual scholarship program and we are asking for your help.   
 
One of the primary goals is to provide need-based scholarships for Loveland/Berthoud  area 
students and adults pursuing Associate Degrees or technical skill trade certifications.  Over the 
last 17 years we have distributed approximately $211,000 to over 155 recipients.  Perhaps one of 
your colleagues or employees have received a Philo scholarship or could qualify for a future 
scholarship. 
 
In order to continue this much needed community program, the $1000 Hole Sponsorship allows 
you to have a presence at the tournament by having a table with marketing materials at one of the 
tee boxes on the course.  You are also welcome to have a foursome play at the reduced rate of 
$400.  Additionally other sponsorships are available.  The enclosed brochure has all the details. 
 
Please take this opportunity to support this valuable community effort – providing need-based 
scholarships for non-traditional students. 
 
Thank you for your help in making a difference! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Beth Soderquist 
Golf Tournament Chairperson 
philogolf@gmail.com  
www.philoloveland.org 
970-988-3452   
 



LET’S WORK TOGETHER!
PHILO sponsors an annual Women’s Amateur Golf tournament to raise money for vocational or  

technical post-secondary educational opportunities for Loveland and Berthoud residents.

120 women will gather on Friday, July 14th at Marianna Butte Golf Course  
in Loveland to play so that more stu dents can put their education to work. 

AVAILABLE SPONSORSHIPS
Includes two foursomes to play in tournament, signage at the event,  
social media beginning upon signup, name on all PHILO Golf Marketing. 

Philo tournament committee has selected a beautiful favor that will be treasured 
for years to come. Sponsor will be recognized and business card presented with 
each favor at the luncheon after the tournament.

Marvol Barnard - LPGA Professionals National President will be a guest speaker at 
the reception. Sponsor will be recognized at the reception and is welcome to set up 
a table at the reception.

May purchase one foursome to play in tournament for reduced rate of $400, 
includes hole signage. Sponsors are welcome to have a booth on their hole and 
distribute information. Please bring a tent, table and chairs. If you do not have 
volunteers for the table – PHILO will provide them.

Hole-in-One Games and Prizes on all Par 3’s

 
You can donate cash for creative baskets made by PHILO members  
for chance drawings throughout the day.

I can’t make it but have enclosed my donation towards the good works  
of PHILO – $_______________________

LEAD SPONSOR 
$3,000

CART PRIZE  
(FAVORS) SPONSOR 

$1,500

OPENING  
RECEPTION  

SPONSOR $1,000

HOLE SPONSOR 
$1,000

HOLE-IN-ONE- 
SPONSOR $1,000

$100

DONATION

Proceeds provide need-based Technical or Vocational Scholarships to applicants from the Loveland/Berthoud Area.

Sponsorship Amount:  __________________________. Please PRINT the name of Business,  
Individual or Foundation to be recognized below: (name will be used in all written material)

Contact Person___________________________________________________________________________________

Business/Individual Name (for recognition)_ ____________________________________________________________

Address_________________________________________________________________________________________

City / State / Zip	  / _ ____________________________  / 	_______________  / ________________________________

Phone / Email_ _________________________________  /	 ________________________________________________

Enclose check payable to Philo Club with completed form in enclosed self-addressed envelope or send it to Jan Lanting, 
3808 Carrie Lane, Loveland CO   80538.  For more information, please contact Beth Soderquist at 970-988-3452 or email 
philogolf@gmail.com. philoloveland.org/golf-tournament


